Today Next Week

Greeters Ginnie Tietjens & Brenda Madrill (1st) Fred & Janet Gane (1t service)

Jim & Diane Dougherty (2" service) Merv & Ellen Rutt (2 service)
Nursery Diane Wise & Rose Longacre (15t shift) | Ginger Wint & Barb Hess (15t service)
Brenda Madrill & Amy Haman (2nd) Rachel Reinford & DeeDee Good (2M)
Offertory Mike Scorzetti
Ushers Ed Griffin/Clara & Catie Guntz(1stser) | Alan & Karen Kratz (1st service)
Kevin Bannon/Alan Gilmore (2" service) | Jim & Diane Dougherty (2 service)
Closing up | Jim & Ruth Delp (February) John & Sue Rice (March)

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics
Upstairs hallway:  First classroom — 2nd & 3rd Grade - Mrs. Chad Landis & Anita Livezey
Second classroom - K & 1st Grade-Jan Bannon, Caleb & Roni Kiefer
Third classroom — 4th & 5t Grade — Sue Rice
Fourth classroom - Jr. High Boys & Girls — Larry & Dee Dee Good
Fifth classroom — High School — Mike Scorzetti & Justin Derstine
Main floor hallway: Last room on left — Preschool — Melissa Carl & Rachel Kiefer
Second last room on left — Nursery facilities
Gym: Second classroom — Men’s Class “Jesus & the Just Reign of God” (Luke & James)
Third classroom - Post High class led by Chad Landis
Fourth classroom — Prayer Room for anyone with prayer needs
Behind dividers in gym - “Finding Joy in 2014” Study of Philippians — various leaders
Sanctuary — “FaithWeaver NOW” led by Pastor Kris Wint

Prayer Requests
Printed copies of last week's prayer requests are available under the mailboxes.

Mennonite Mission Network — Pray for Caleb Yoder of MMN who works with
leadership development in Ecuador. Pray for wisdom, compassion and spiritual
strength as he accompanies a young congregation in Calderon where most of the
members are Colombian refugees.

A memorial service was held here yesterday for Pam Smith, friend of many in our
congregation. Pray that God will cover her family with His presence and peace.

The March Material Resource Project for MCC is Hygiene Kits that are given to
displaced people without access to hygiene supplies. Drawstring bags are available
in the cupboard under the set of mailboxes on the right. Each kit must include the
following new items in original packaging:

1 adult-size toothbrush

1 squeeze-tube toothpaste (Minimum 6 0z.)

1 large bar bath soap

1 fingernail clipper (good quality)

1 hand towel (larger than fingertip, dark color)

Bring completed kits back to church and place them on the table at the back or
else take them to the MCC Material Resource Center in Harleysville.

Finland Mennonite Church

Looking up, Moving forward, Reaching out
www.finlandmennonitechurch.org
Pastor: John Ehst
Pastor John'’s email: pastorjohnehst@comcast.net
Pastor John's office hours: Tues. 12-4, Wed. 12-4, Thurs. & Fri. 9-4
Associate Pastor: Kris Wint
Pastor Kris’ email: pastorkriswint@comcast.net
Kris’ office hours: Mon., Tues. & Wed. 9-4, Thurs. 9-1
Church office — 215-679-8980
Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net
Elders — David Landis 215-234-4045, Jeff Janton 215-679-7330, Marvin Reinford 215-679-8598,
Jim Dougherty 215-679-7190, Chad Landis 215-478-2739, Jason Scheetz 267-272-8484
Visitation & Care Team - Marvin and Rachel Reinford 215-679-8598
Jim and Diane Dougherty 215-679-7190, Elmer and Marie Frederick 215-723-8421
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Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10-8:20 am in the Prayer Room
First Service 8:30 am — Second Service 11:00 am
Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am

Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 years and under.

FIRST SERVICE
Worship in Song - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to)
Offering (Please pass the attendance pads) Mike Scorzetti - Offertory
Scripture - (brown Bible p. 826, blue Bible p. 1816) Galatians 6
Sermon - “The New Law: Christ” Pastor Kris
Children dismissed for Kids Kinection

Sharing Time Jeff Janton - Elder in charge
Pastoral Prayer and Closing Blessing

SECOND SERVICE
Sharing Time Jeff Janton - Elder in charge

Pastoral Prayer and Prayer for Offering

Offering (Please pass the attendance pads) Mike Scorzetti - Offertory
Worship in Song - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to)
Scripture - (brown Bible p. 826, blue Bible p. 1816)

Sermon - “The New Law: Christ”

Closing Blessing

Galatians 6
Pastor Kris
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“Our Daily Bread” devotionals are available by the mailboxes. Help yourself.

To Our Guests:

Welcome to our fellowship!
We would like to get to know
you better. Please tell us
about yourself by filling out
the form below and placing it
in the offering basket.

Name:

Address:

Phone:

E-mail:

[ ] 1am attending for the
first time.

[ ] 1would like information
about your church.

[ ] 1 would like a call from
the Pastor.

How can we minister to you?




This Week at Finland

Today, 5:30-7:00pm - Families Following Christ small group in the gym

Today, 6-8:00pm - Young Adult small group at AJ and Hailee Longacre’s

Tuesday, 9:15-11:00am - Women'’s Bible study “Stronger” at Rose Longacre’s

Tuesday, 12-12:30pm - Participate in Finland's “Looking Up” call-in prayer line.
Dial (712) 432-1500 and enter access code 314597# when prompted to do so.

Tuesday, 7:15pm - Jeff's worship team practice

Tuesday, 6:30-8:30pm - Dance Ministry practice in the gym

Wednesday, 7:00pm - Drescher’s small group

Wednesday, 7-8:15pm - Boys & Girls Club at the upper campus

Wednesday, 7-9pm - Jr. High MYF at upper campus

Wednesday, 7:15pm - Youth Bible study at the lower campus

Thursday, 6:30-9:30pm - Volleyball for anyone over 18

Thursday, 7-8:30pm — Women'’s Bible study on James “This Changes Everything”

Thursday, 7-8:30pm - Men'’s Bible study continues in the book of Romans

Last Week’s Attendance
First service - 108
Second service - 91

Change of location: Youth group will meet at the lower campus every Wednesday
night and the Boys & Girls Club will meet at the upper campus when scheduled.

Josh Rice & Abby Waterman invite you to their wedding this Saturday, March 1st,
at Cedar Crest Bible Fellowship Church in Allentown at 10:00am.

Did you remember to fill out the blue donation form for the Youth Auction? There
are extra copies under the mailboxes if you left yours at home. Please try to get it to
David or Lisa Landis today so they can make up the list of items ahead of time.
Auction is March 8 at 3:30pm, the meal at 4:30pm after which the auction resumes.

Please note that Family Month will be held in May this year instead of March as was
previously announced. We are hoping to be able to use our new facilities.

Praise Night here — March 22, 6:30pm. Everyone is invited. Mark your calendars.

March 8, 9am-1pm - All women are invited to Methacton Mennonite Church for a
conference gathering “Nurturing Our Ties as Women Locally and Globally.” Hear
stories & tips on nurturing from Rhoda Charles, Board Chair for Mennonite Women
USA, and Dr. Priscilla Benner, Director of MAMA Project Inc. $10 registration. Go to
|women.franconiaconference.org/registrations/| Call 610-259-9838 for more info.

Christopher Dock is receiving applications for part-time custodian during the school
year. Send inquiries to Jeffrey Ambrose, Christopher Dock Mennonite High School,
1000 Forty Foot Road, Lansdale, PA 19446. 215-362-2675,|jaambrose@dockhs.org]
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